
 

 

EMERGENCY DATABASE OF CONTRACTORS FOR CONSTRUCTION OF 

QUARANTINE/ISOLATION FACILITIES: DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH PROJECTS 

 

Applications are hereby requested from qualified and suitable Contractors to be included in 

the Departmental Emergency Database for construction of quarantine/isolation facilities in the 

Province for COVID–19 patients in identified hospitals in the Province. 

 

The Country is currently facing a disaster with a rapid spread of the virus that has resulted in 

the President declaring a National Disaster on the 15th of March 2020. Due to the rapid spread 

of the virus the Department of Health has directed that the suspected cases be contained in 

quarantine/isolation facilities. 

 

The following are the REQUIREMENTS for inclusion in the Database: 

 

1. Contractors with CIDB Grading of 7GB and above or relevant JV. 

 

2. Contractors which have successfully completed Department of Health projects for Private 

or Public Sector; 

 

3. Award Letters reflecting amounts and Completion Certificates for Health Projects; and 

 

4. Proof of Registration with Central Supplier Database. 

 

Failure to conform to the above requirements will lead to ELIMINATION. 

 

Please NOTE the Department will: 

 

- verify the information submitted 

 

- conduct a detailed risk assessment on all applications received. 

 

Please further be advised that once in the Database the Department may request for 

quotations on short notice. 

 

Contractors are therefore requested to ONLY forward or send their APPLICATIONS together 

with required information, to the following e-mail address: mduduzi.mzobe@kznworks.gov.za, 

not later than Wednesday the 13th of May 2020. 

 

mailto:mduduzi.mzobe@kznworks.gov.za


SCM related enquiries may be referred to Mr. M. Mzobe – 083 515 9410 or e-mail above. 


